
Tarpon Springs Art Association General Meeting 

April 3, 2017 

The meeting was called to order at by President Yvonne James.  All members were welcomed 
to the annual picnic and art show.  A big thankyou to all for the delicious foods and to Joy 
Swanson for the excellent coordination of the refreshments. 

Secretary's Report: No report 

Treasurer's Report: No report 

Membership & Newsletter: No report     

Programs: The Plein Air group will meet at the Tarpon Springs Sponge Docks for the month of 
April.; 

Sunshine: No report 

Venues: No report 

 Special Event: Work continues for the April Plein Air Tarpon Springs event and registration 
is full.  Many volunteers will be needed to make this a successful event. 

.Artist of the Month: Resumes in the fall meetings. 

Old Business:  None 

New Business:   Members submitting artwork for the Art on the Bayou event will register on 
Friday April 7 from 10:00 to 12:00 in the Recreation Center lobby.  Volunteers still needed to 
transfer art Friday and work on Sunday. 

 There being no further nominations from the floor the following members were inducted as 
the board for year 2017-2018: 

 Yvonne James – President: Sherry Orr – Vice President: Bess King – Secretary:  Wendy 
Davis – Treasurer. 

 Yvonne James presented the judges awards for the art show. All awards and winners will be 
announced in the newsletter. 

 Announcements: Carol Loiocano is holding  her last watercolor plein air lessons for this 
season on Wednesday at Booker Creek, details in the back of the room and from Carol.   

Adjournment: There being no further business the meeting was adjourned. 

 Minutes respectively submitted by Bess King/secretary. 


